
On Saturday 25th April at the Arden University graduation, photography and 
videography of students and guests will be taking place in and around Middle 
Temple Hall.

These media files will be used for future marketing campaigns and may be 
present on the website, social media and other channels, including television. 
While we'll be using student volunteers, it's possible that you will be captured in 
the background of photographs and videos. For whatever reason you do not 
wish to be photographed or appear on video, please let a member of the 
team know on the day.

All photography and videography will be processed in keeping with the Arden 
University Privacy Policy displayed online at arden.ac.uk/privacy-policy.
Section 11 details your legal rights regarding your personal data held by Arden 
University.

If you have any questions, please contact our Data Protection Officer at 
dpo@arden.ac.uk
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